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The Select Committee on ministerial propriety in New South Wales today announced that its first 
hearing will be held on Monday, 14 October 2013.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to examine ministerial responsibility to Parliament, including the 
doctrine of individual ministerial responsibility.  
 
The Committee Chair, Mr Borsak said, ‘At its first hearing, the Committee intends to focus on 
statements made to the Legislative Assembly by the Minister for Family and Community Services, 
Hon Pru Goward MP.’ 
 
Submissions have been invited from interested organisations and individuals with a closing date of 
Tuesday, 8 October 2013.  
 
For further information about the Inquiry, please visit the Committee’s website at: 
www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/ministerialpropriety, or call the Committee Secretariat on 
(02) 9230 3586. 
 

For comment please contact the Hon Robert Borsak MLC, Committee Chair on (02) 9230 2850 
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